
File Ref: 16/435161 
 

Your Ref:  
Enquiries: Travis Simmons   Phone: 9405 5230 

9 January 2017 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
INTERSECTION MEDIAN TREATMENT ON THE CORNER OF COOPER STREET AND 
REGENCY AVENUE, MADELEY. 
 
As part of the approved 2016/2017 Capital Works Program, the City is proposing to install a 
median treatment on the southern end of Cooper Street at the intersection of Regency 
Avenue, Madeley.  
 

Works will comprise of the following: 

 Raised and flushed Median islands, complete with in-filled bricks paving. 

 Resurfacing of existing asphalt (red oxide and standard). 

 Removal of trafficable brick paving and replace with asphalt. 

 Widening of existing median strips. 

 Installation of reinforced flush kerbing. 

  

Construction is scheduled to commence week beginning 9th January 2017, with completion 
anticipated within five (5) weeks from commencement (weather permitting). The exact timing 
may vary depending upon the availability of the City’s contractors. 

 

Please find enclosed copy of City of Wanneroo drawing number 3214-3-0 highlighting the 
extent of works, noting that the enclosed drawing is presented as A4 in size, having been 
reduced from A1 originals. 

 

During construction, temporary traffic management will be implemented to safely manage 
traffic and pedestrians around the worksite and will remain in place for the duration of the 
works.  

 

Whilst it is inevitable that works of this nature will cause some inconvenience, every endeavor 
will be made to ensure that this is kept to a minimum. The City considers that this project will 
improve resident safety and your support and co-operation would be greatly appreciated. 

 

Should you have any queries in relation to this project please contact the City’s Construction 
Engineer, Travis Simmons - 9405 5230 in the first instance. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Vinesh Bappoo 
COORDINATOR CONSTRUCTION INFRASTRUCTURE CAPITAL WORKS 
 


